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Seeking Support to Assist in Grant Writing for Fire Department
Submitted by speterlin on Wed, 01/29/2020 - 10:02am

Chief Grossenbaugh and Fire Liaison, Melissa Augustine are currently looking for volunteers within the community who specialize in grant writing to assist Hinckley Fire Department in attaining grant 

funds. Specifically, identifying grants available to fire departments at the state and federal levels, and sharing in the document preparation for such grants. If interested, please contact Ms. Augustine at 

maugustine@hinckleytwp.org [1] or 330-421-8266 by February 28, 2020.

Although this web site is the official site for Hinckley Township, it is for informational purposes only. It is not the official record of Hinckley Township; the official records are maintained at the 

Administration Building.
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